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September 26, 2007

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency

Clerk of the Board, Environmental
Appeal Board

Colorado Building

1341 G Street, N.W_, Suite 600

Washington, D.C. 20005

Re:  City of Keene, NPDES Permit NH010079
To Whom It May Concern:

On behalf of the Town of Marlborough, we are writing to express our support for the
Petition for Review of Contested Permit Conditions filed by City of Keene relative to its
NPDES Permit. Specifically, the Town supports the City’s position that the
Environmental Protection Agency has failed to set forth a technically-defensible analysis
for the Permit’s proposed phosphorus limits. We urge you to closely review the City’s
submission and grant the City’s Petition for Review of this contested Permit limit. Please
feel free to contact us should you have any questions regarding the Towns’ position.

Sincerely,
Town of Marlborough
Board of Selectmen

il

John Northcott
Chairman




